			G. S. L. City. Feb. 5, 1858.
Elder Amasa Lyman,
Dear Brother: ‑  Since writing you on the   I have conversed with br. Amasa Merriam, the Cal. mail carrier, who informs me that he was with the surveying <party> under Brooks who has reported to the Los Angeles Star a new and shorter route from the San Bernardino mountains to intersect the old road at or near the Mountain Meadows, which Brooks says is well grassed and natural.  It will be well for you to look into this matter, at your earliest opportunity, questioning br Amasa Merriam upon the subject.
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